
Federal Trade Commission 
Ofice of the Secretary 
Room H- 159 (Annex K) 
600 Pennsylvania Ave., N. W. 
Washington, DC, 20580 

December 1,2004 

Dear Secretary; 

In reference to Prerecorded Message EBR Telemarketing Troject No. R4 11001, please dc 
not loosen the current restrictions on telemarketing! ! Restricting the Telemarketsrs' ability to 
invade the sanctity of private homes by telephone has created more good will toward governmen, 
than any other act in recent history. 

Don't spoil it by backing offnou7! 

Thank you, 

" John Eiland 


